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Government of the District of Columbia 
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5601 Connecticut Avenue N.W.  P.O. Box 6252 Washington, D.C. 20015 

3G@anc.dc.gov  http://www.anc3g.org  YouTube: ANC3G  Office: 202.363.5803 
 
 

COMMISSIONERS 
3/4G-01 - Lisa R. Gore, Vice Chair            3/4G-02 - John Higgins, Treasurer 

3/4G-03 - Randy Speck, Chair            3/4G-04 - Michael Zeldin            3/4G-05 - Connie K. N. Chang 
3/4G-06 - Peter Gosselin, Secretary            3/4G-07 – Charles Cadwell 

 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

         Sept. 20, 202 2 
         Washington, DC 
 
Catrina Felder 
Public Space Committee Coordinator 
District of Columbia 
Department of Transportation 
Public Space Regulation Division 
1100 4th Street SW – 3rd Floor 
Phone: (202) 442-4960 or Fax: (202) 535-2221 
 
Dear Ms. Felder; 
I write concerning a Public Space application (Case No. 391221) filed by Loree Lipstein, 
5619 Western Avenue NW, Washington, DC for permission to widen her driveway, a 
small portion of which extends beyond the building restriction line. The Public Space 
Committee is scheduled to take up this matter at its Thursday, Sept. 22nd meeting. (See 
item # 57.) You are listed as coordinator for the Committee on its website. 
 
I seek to notify the Committee that, at its regularly scheduled and duly noticed meeting 
on Sept. 12, 2022, ANC 3/4G voted unanimously to support Ms. Lipstein’s application. 
She is a constituent. I have inspected the site. My ANC colleagues and I believe hers is 
a modest proposal that will not in any way adversely affect the public. Ms. Lipstein has 
the support of her immediate neighbors. 
 

http://www.anc3g.org/
https://pschearing.dc.gov/documents/9b377e1a54a04a03a54cfe3ed065ac4b/explore
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In the eight days since the Coimmission voted its support, I have had trouble 
identifying to whom I should direct this notification. Given that the PSC hearing is only 
48 hours away, I intend to widely distribute it, including to DDOT Director Everett Lott, 
in hopes the fact of the ANC’s support makes it into the PSC record in time for the 
Thursday hearing. Please confirm receipt of this letter either by email or by calling me 
at 202-251-3945. 
 
Thanking you in advance, I am  
 
  
        
         
 
        Peter Gosselin  
        Commissioner – District 6  
        ANC 3/4G  
 
 
 
 
Cc; Loree Lipstein 
      Sola Pyne, Ms. Lipstein’s permit expediter 
      Everett Lott, DDOT Director 
      Courtney Williams, DDOT Public Space Construction Supervisor 
      Christian Pineiro, DDOT Community Engagement, Wards 3 & 4 
      Lisa Gore, ANC 3/4G Chair 
      PublicSpace.Committee@dc.gov 
       https://tops.ddot.dc.gov/DDOTPermitSystem/DDOTPermitReview/Login.aspx 
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